From: Martin, Dan < dan.martin@rcmp-grc.gc.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 11:32 AM

To: Keith Boras < kboras@lacombecounty.com; Tim

Timmons timmons timmons@lacombecounty.com; Irv Heide

<iheide@rdcounty.ca>

Subject: RMA spring meetings

This sender is trusted.

Good morning everyone.

The Rural Municipalities of Alberta (RMA) will be holding their Spring Meetings shortly. As in years past, the Commanding Officer for the RCMP in Alberta would like to invite the participating RMA communities to meet with him one-on-one to discuss any policing issues that are of concern to you and your communities.

While the actual RMA convention will be in March, the Commanding Officer has set aside April 28/29, 2021 to meet virtually with the RMA communities. In preparation for those meetings, I have been asked to meet (virtually) with you and to extend the invitation to meet with the C.O. and identify any service delivery concerns you would like to discuss.

If you could advise me, no later than March 29, 2021 with a name, contact #, email address and any areas of concern you would like to discuss, I will move this forward to our Central Alberta District for arrangements to be made to meet with the Commanding Officer.

Thanks in advance, I look forward to your responses.

Dan



Dan Martin, Staff Sergeant
Detachment Commander, Blackfalds
Royal Canadian Mounted Police

4405 South St., Blackfalds (403) 885-3340 (direct)